
  Aiken & Associates    Phone: (519) 351-8624  
  578 McNaughton Ave. West           E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 
  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6         
 
 
November 19, 2010         
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: EB-2010-0148 - Review of Draft Rate Order 
 
On behalf of the London Property Management Association, I have reviewed the  
November 18, 2010 draft rate order and the associated schedules in the working papers 
filed by Union Gas in support of the setting of 2011 rates.  I believe the filing accurately 
reflects the Settlement Agreement dated November 11, 2010 that the Board approved in 
its November 16, 2010 Decision and Order.     
  
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
Encl. 
 
 
cc: Chris Ripley, Union Gas Limited 
 Intervenors  
 


